
 Welcome to Acorn Class! 

I hope that you had a lovely summer and are ready for the exciting year ahead! This week we have already had a 

fabulous first few days, getting to know each other and our environment and making plans. We are all really looking 

forward to the year ahead and all of the learning adventures that we will share, I can’t wait to see where our wonders 

and enquiries will take us! Just a reminder that we love to share your child’s learning adventures with you, so please 

share news with us, we are already looking forward to sharing some of our learning adventures in school with you! 

Please keep an eye on our school Twitter feed for news and ongoing learning stories. 

 

 Our golden thread this half term is 

Confident Communicators 

 

Next half term our golden thread will be 

Be Creative 

Some areas we will cover this half term… 

We are starting the term by thinking about 

ourselves as learners, what it means to be part 

of our classroom and school community. We 

follow our passions and interests in our learning.  

In our classroom we have a brand new learning 

wall and learning lap book to add to- together 

we decide what the most important and 

special parts of our learning are and add them 

to our wall. We will be looking at the outside 

world and aiming to get our RSPB bronze 

award, our focus to begin the school year will 

be on trees. Our number investigations will 

involve us exploring numbers and ‘getting to 

know’ them well – we will be thinking about 

how numbers are composed, and in year one 

we will be exploring place value. Our phonics 

adventures are always exciting- learning to 

read is our biggest adventure! We have some 

fabulous reading adventures to get us started. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timetable   

In Acorn Class our timetable changes daily to reflect 

our learning needs and style of learning. 

Children need a drinks bottle with fresh water every 

day. We also have milk and a snack in class during 

the morning. 

Please come with a warm/dry coats and gloves 

depending on the weather, we spend a lot of time 

outside! As well as being physically active learners we 

also do daily fitness sessions.  

It is really important to clearly name your child’s 

clothes, especially our jumpers! 

Monday 

P.E kits (small bags containing only our PE kits will help 

us to get changed quickly) in school ready for the 

week please 

Wednesday 

School reading books come home to share and 

celebrate (more information to follow). 

Mrs Buggy teaches Acorn Class for some of the 

afternoon 

Friday  

All School reading books returned to school 

Mrs Buggy teaches Acorn Class for some of the 

afternoon 

We will do PE on a Friday (but in EYFS our plans can 

change during the week), we hope to do PE outside 

this term. We will come home in our PE kit when we 

have done PE, ready to wash and return for the 

following Monday. 

 

Need to contact us… 

 

admin@kirkby.malzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk   or 

for any general enquiries or any out of 

school hours correspondence (8am – 

5.30pm). 

 

gpawson@kirkby.malzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk  

for any collection arrangements or class 

teacher questions; 8am – 5.30pm only. 

 

Collection arrangements to be emailed as 

soon as possible with the subject line 

‘collection arrangements’  

 

School Bus Please ensure you have 

provided the school office with an 

updated bus form via email. This can be 

found on the ‘end of day collection 

arrangements’ tab on the website. 
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Communication 

 

Communication Our Twitter feed on the school 

website shows updates throughout the week of 

what we are getting up to in our learning.  

An updates email is sent each week from 

admin with reminders of things parents need to 

know for the week ahead.  

Any letters are always sent out by email; for 

ease, these are also uploaded to the letters 

section of the website for future reference. 

There is a whole school news section on the 

front page of the website, which has up to date 

articles are added for parents. This can be 

accessed by scrolling down the page. The 

latest articles will always appear at the top. 
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